
 

 

City of Lowell Department of Public Works 

1365 Middlesex Street • Lowell, MA 01852 

P: 978.674.4111 • F: 978.970.4071 

www.LowellMA.gov 

 

James Donison, P.E. 

     Commissioner of Public Works 

Date:  July 13, 2018 
 

TO:  Eileen Donoghue, City Manager 
 

FROM: Jim Donison, P.E., DPW Commissioner  
  
SUBJECT: 6/12/2018 Motion 9.2 C. Cirillo - Req. City Mgr. Instruct 

Proper Department to Provide Trash Barrels at Various Locations along 
Jackson Street especially the segment between Marston and Canal Streets 
 

I am writing in response to the above motion made by Councilor Cirillo. DPW has investigated 
this request.   
 
To improve collection of trash on Jackson Street, DPW/Streets Division has performed the 
following: relocation of one spare trash barrel from Middlesex Street to Jackson Street mid-
way between Marston Street and Canal Street and also has provided a second additional 
trash barrel at the corner of Jackson and Canal Streets. See following illustration and 
pictures on page 2. 

 
 

We trust that these measures will address any trash issues on Jackson Street.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this motion response. 

 

Thank you 
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